Kuwaiti Amir sends Appreciation letter to Sayyid Al-Hakeem over Kuwaiti
Amir's departure, Sheikh Nawaf Al-Ahmed Al-Sabah

ammaralhakeem?com
[ o

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received a letter of thanks and
appreciation from the Amir of the State of Kuwait, His Highness Sheikh Mishaal Al-Ahmed Al-
Jaber Al-Sabah, as a reply to His Eminence’s condolences for the state of Kuwait and its
people, over the departure of its former Amir Sheikh Nawaf Al-Ahmed Al-Jaber Al-Sabah. The
letter from the Amir of Kuwait to His Eminence Sayyid Al-Hakeem contained “We’ve received your
letter, condolences, and prayers for the departed, wishing you health and well-being”.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem headed a delegation from the State Running Coalition to extend condolences in
person at the State of Kuwait. where H.E. Sayyid Al-Hakeem met H.H. Sheikh Mishaal Al-Ahmed Al-
Jaber Al-Sabah and extended condolences to him over the departure of Sheik Nawaf Al-Ahmed AL-

Jaber Al-Sabah “May Allah have mercy on him”



